BALTIMORE GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

PO. BOX 1475

BALTIMORE MARYLAND 21203

NUCLEAR POWER DEPARTMENT

WER

MARY

December 8, 1982

Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Director Docket No. 50-317
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. DPR 53
Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Haynes:

In accordance with Technical Specification 6.9.1.9.b please find
the attached thirty day report for LER 82-68/3L.

Should you have any questions regarding this report, we would be

pleased to discuss them with you.

Very truly vours ’
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Plant Superintendent

Director fice of Management Information
Program Control

Messrs: A. E. Lundvall, Jr.
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